
 

 

 

Coffee & Politics Series 
 

 

A Public Debate 

Is Gun Control 
Necessary? 

 
Recent shootings in schools and public spaces have placed a dialogue about gun policy 
legislation firmly in the spotlight. The Foley will be holding a panel discussion regarding 
the future of gun legislation. 

  
Robin Ball is the National Rifle Association’s election volunteer coordinator for 
the 5th Congressional District in Washington.  She is also a firearms instructor 
and training counselor of the NRA as well as certified firearms instructor for 
personal defense for Refuse to be a Victim™. 
. 
 
Daniel Byrne currently serves as a voluntary spokesperson for the non-profit 
organization Washington CeaseFire. He serves on the Board of Advisors for 
Tufts University School of Engineering and is active with Habitat for Humanity. 
Dan holds an MS in Mechanical Engineering from Stanford University.
 

Join us for pizza, pop, and stimulating discussion. RSVP to relgar@wsu.edu 
 
 
 

Tuesday, February 26 
12 noon – 1:15pm 

Foley Speaker’s Room 
Bryan Hall 308 

 


